
From: Robinson, Kelly
To: McWilliams, Katherine
Cc: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1489783009098
Date: Friday, March 17, 2017 3:59:58 PM

...and another!

Kelly Robinson

Public Information Officer
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118

501-682-0916

-----Original Message-----
From: No-Reply
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 3:34 PM
To: Help-POA
Subject: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1489783009098

*******************************************************************************
Email Address: megmauro@hotmail.com
Name: meg mauro
Category: citizen
Mailing Address: hcc 73 box 194
City: marble falls
State: AR
Zip: 72648
Phone Number: (719) 214-0153
Division: POA
Referring Page:
Email ID: 1489783009098
Date: 3/17/2017
Time: 3:26:30 PM

Questions Comments:

I just drove to Parthenon, Ar. and was so saddened to see all the dead foliage from herbicide sprayed
all along our waterways on the way to Parthenon. It was way more sad to see this than the tornado
damage which was a lot. I've talked with the Steve Lawrence at the Road Dept. in Harrison and he says
he takes his kids out spraying herbicide with him. He doesn't care. The companies making the
herbicides are now being made to put on the label that it can cause cancer and birth defects, etc. Not
to mention that it kills fish and frogs, etc. We have a Karst topography in Newton County which means
that there are sink holes and caves everywhere and those toxic chemicals are going right into our
drinking water well and swimming holes. PLEASE make them stop. This is suppose to be the Natural
State. So many of us move out here to get away from toxic chemicals. Thank you for changing this very
unhealthy practice.
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